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CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

.. 

Robert Reynolds 
205 S. E. Grand 

Portland, OR 972 14 

Dear Mr. Reynolds: 

July 24, 1981 

lifJ--
F@ncis J. lvancie, Mayor 

1220 SW. 5th Avenue 
Port.land, Oregon 97204 

(503) 2484120 

I appreciate receiving your comments about a recent 
demonstration held in Portland. 

The fact that a group demonstrates in the city, in no way 
means that the City endorses the political or philosophical 
perspective involved. 

The permit we issue is not for permission to demonstrate, 
but to insure orderly flow of traffic if any street closures 
are concerned. 

Free speech insures a person's right to speak on behalf of 
a cause, and consideririg the pluralistic nature of our 
society, there are indeed a number of beliefs out there. The 
City does not endorse or advocate these causes, although the 
rights of their proponents are respected. 

- I want to thank you for taking the time to tell me of your 
experiences. I certainly identify with your concerns 
and share your Views in this regard. 

FJ I: bg 







The Mayor 's Office 
City Hall 
Portland, Oregon 

Dear Mayor ; .. 

June 29, 1981 

Last Thursday I came across the enclosed flier in the 
downtown area.,As I meditated on it I felt moved to write 
you a letter. I cannot understand why, in a city as beautiful 
as Portland, our leadership continues to allow sex-oriented 
demonstrations to persist in our streets. I have been working 
with our judicial system for some time now in trying to bring 
moral reform to Portland. I have even taken a fostor son who 
bad spent 15 months in jail into my own home in this effort. 
I have invested much time in others at one of the local half­
way homes (Youth Progress ) in trying to help them find pro­
ductive places in our community. One very recently by the name 
of Terry Jacobs was doing just fine until he was introduced to 
homosexuality by those from that community. This bas destroyed 
his life! All progress he had made has been stopped, and now 
he has even contracted gonorrhea in the anal area. This young 
man is only 19 years old! I have heard of many , many other 
cases that are very similar. I voted for you because I felt 
you represented strong leadership in cleaning up our city. 
You have shown yourself very capable in city management even 
before you were our mayor (e.g. your involvement in the 17th 
and Powell crossing), but our city needs more than geographica1 
order (as I am sure you weJ.l know). This Gay Pride parade does 
not put our city in good light. It is embarrassing to citizens 
like myself who are trying to help you and many others in bring­
ing peace to our neighborhoods. It has the merchants in downtown 
Portland wondering if it may not hurt business. Parents are 
concerned that such sexual promotion may unfavorably influence 
their children. I am not asking you to outlaw homosexuality, 
for t hat would be impossible, but please bring this Gay life­
style "pride" to a political rest. 

A tired, 

L~ 

worn-out, 
-----­
//' 'I-- • 

\ \...:::'. 
Terry Hill 

concerned citizen, 
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• WARNING!! 
KEEP YOUR CHILDREN 

OUT OF THE PORTLAND 
CITY CENTER 

SATURDAY, JUNE 27th 

The Homosexual Community 
will be promoting their immoral 

I ife-style in our city! 

WHAT DOES THE BIBLE SAY? 
*If there is a man who lies with a male, as those who lie with a woman, both of 
them have committed a detestable act; they shall surely be put to death. Their 
bloodguiltiness is upon them. 

Leviticus 20:13 

* Do you not know that the unrighteious shall not inherit the kingdom of God? 
Do not be deceived; neither forn icators, no idolaters, no adulterers, nor 
effeminate, nor homosexuals ... shall inherit the kingdom of God. 

I Corinthians 6:9-10 

CHILDREN SUFFER FROM 
HOMOSEXUAL GAINS 
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Lyn Parrott 
1 840 SW Wynwood 
Portland, Or . 97225 
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Domestic Rate 

~ayor Frank Ivancie 
1220 ~W 5th 
Portland , Or 9720~ 



.. 

Dear .Mayor Ivancie : 
July 20, 1980 

- ~ t -.1 
"'---1 ' Please don"t attack the prison problem with more 

prisons. Lets put the short-timer , non violent 
types into low security facilitie~ already in 
existance . Let3 not make prison ~o attractive that 
it rivals ( or ~urpasees) boyscout ba1~rak.s or college 
dorms . When I was in college (19 69), I spent 16 
houra a day in a small room with another fellow . 
We had 35-40 square feet of floor s pace be t we en t he 
bunk b0ds and desks . We thought nothing of the 
confines . 
I think you:•re going to be one o:f the be~t mayor.J 
Portland ever had. I sent the story from the 
Journal about you visitirgpolice roll calls to 
the Washington county sherriffs 1 office with a lette: 
saying that•s how I felt about them. Please be 
practical on thi~ prison issue. Thank~ fo~listen~ 

~·t~e..~, ~~ r~ 
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CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 

September 4, 1981 

Lynn Parrott 
1840 SW Wynwood 
Portland, OR 97225 

Dear Mr. Parrott: 

I appreciate receiving your views on 
the matter of the prison issue. I 

Francis J. lvancie 
Mayor 

agree that prisons should be a deterrent-­
not an attraction. 

Thanks , too, for the kind personal remarks. 

FJI: bg 

Sincerely, 

1220 S.W. 5th 
Portland, Oregon 97204 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

N. Mackenzie 
1000 S.W. Vista Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97205 

Dear N. Mackenzie: 

July 17, 1981 

Francis J. lvancie. Mayor 
1220 SW. 5th Avenue 

Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 2484120 

I appreciate receiving your views regarding my comments on 
the need for additional prison space. 

I have recommended barracks-type structure in discussing this 
matter. I emphasize this need for additional prison space 
not to make those incarcerated more comfortable--but to ensure 
a place where convicted felons can safely be separated from 
society. 

I feel we need to intensify the parole supervision and scruti­
nize the 11 repeater" pattern that has developed in regard to 
crime. 

Thank you for writing. Let me hear from you again. 

FJI/bg 
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CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 

July 17, 1981 

Miss Jewell H. Miller 
4109 SE Morrison Stree t 
Apartment 2 
Portland, OR 97214 

Dear Miss Miller: 

Francis J . lvan c1 1· 
Mayor 

Thank you for your letter in which you discuss 
a number of City concerns, and some that involve 
private industry in the city. 

I am asking my assistant Mark Davis to call you-­
(if your number is unlisted, call him at 248-4120) 
to discuss downtown development and light rail plans. 

A copy of your letter is being shared with Commis­
sioner Mildred Schwab who administers the Bureau of 
Traffic Engineering. She will see that your comments 
and questions are responded to in this regard. 

I appreciate receiving your views. Let me know if 
I can be of further help. 

FJI:bg 

cc: ptommissioner Schwab 
Mark Davis 

1220 S.W. 5th 
Portland. Oregon 97204 
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Mayor Frank Ivancie 
City Hall 
Portland 97201 

Dear Sir: 

4109 S. E. Morrison 
Apt. 2 
Portland 97214 

st. 

July 5, 19e1 

\IB ~ ® IH \VJ ~ [ID 
JUL 71981 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

For quite some time I've been wanting to write to the mayor 

concerning some things about Portland, and ~ince I've finally sat 

dow.n and did it, you are going to be the recipient. 

1. Several years ago $1; w. Broadway was tt1rned into a one­
way street, but its N.W. part remained a two-way one. Since the 
city has taken away Fifth and Sixth Aves. for malls and driving 
on them is prohibited, I would like to request that we have S.W. 
Bro~dway returned to us as a two-way street. We need it that way, 
as driving in downtown Portland gets more and more complicated. 
I don't drive downtown any more than I have to; but, when one 
sometimes has to go four to six blocks or more in order to turn 
one, then something has to change--especially since we' re supposed 
to save gasoline, oil, and tires these days. So, here's hoping 
you can promote the change. 

2. There are several places where left-turn street lights 
are badly needed--two of which are SE. 20th & Stark (four-way) 
and SE. Division & 82nd--for turning left--north--on 82nd. There 
are lights for the other direction, but unless somehave been put 
up lately, such lights should be put there. Also 39th & Belmont 
for turning south. 

3. There should be a stop,· signal or safety lane device 
at Belmont and 45th Ave. Traffic there can be hazardous to one's 
health, especially since there is no stop signal between 39th & 
49th. Often that area can be a raceway. 

4. I a1$o Wovld like to see the laws changed so that one 
can drive on well-lighted streets in e2.rly evenings or mornings 
with just the parldng light on--especially in rainy weather. Full 
headlights can be blinding in rainy weather. Natural light is 
always better than artificial. Also, halogen lights should be 
banned everywhere---they're horriblel 



I ,., 

2 

4. I have lived in Portland all my life, and I do not like 
to see Portland growing into an overcrowded city with ~forty 
story buildings--who needs them? They shut off the views from 
east to west side and vice-versa. That 40-story bank bldg. shur 
cut off the view from Ione Plazal I also do not like the idea 
of the new promo:bers of the business and hotel complex around 
Yamhill and Taylor Sts considering building another tall struc­
ture in their area---I'm glad the Canadian caper failed. 

5. I will agree that we need a new dapartment store--
such as the kind that the old Meier & Frank company was---that 
catered to all people, not just the you:bh---and one could get all 
kinds of merchandise therein that they cannot get there now under 
the May Co. setup. I wish the May Co. would stop using the Meier 
& Frank name, because it shur isn't M & F any more. 

6. Voters recently approved the new performing arts center. 
The idea for it was fine, but where are people going to park 
around there on any given evening when you consider how tight the 
parking is from PSU, the Masonic Temple, any church meetings etc. 
==all in that area? That is the reason I did not vote for that 
project. 

I think sumb~ddy shur go~fed ~~en they decided to remodel 
the Pioneer Square parking facility into a park. Why in heaven' s 
name didn't the powers that be use their heads and put parking 
underneath the square such as the one in San Francisco--Union 
Square. Then a performing arts center a few blocks away would 
have made more sense • ( ti,, q,.,u_,,1--Uv ,x-..,/;i,,f./ ~ ~ -1.,~ -1);t/uvv;J ---#71! 
~tv olJ,,.-U;~ -t&.JiJ ~y,ijJA_i,J) lk~.) 

7. Around ten years ago parking places were taken away 
around the Park Ave. and Mill st. perimeter of PSU, the sidewalks 
widened etc., all because at that time somebody was sure Portland 
was to have mass transportation and fewer autos would be driven. 
As it has turned out, there are more cars arcund there now than 
before; it has been a horrible mess trying to find parking around 
the~ when one needed to go into the Ione Flaza to visit somebody 
either for a few minutes to a few houxs--I'm glad I don't have to 
do it any more. In the intervening years there have been parking 
garages and outdoor parking areas built to accommodate the PSU 
student body and faculty, but not too many of them at night use 
them. Instead, they park on the streets, leaving little or no 
room for civilian parking. I sympathize with the students' 
having to pay for parking, but do they have to monopolize the 
whole area? Something should be done to restore those parking 
spots that were taken away by the university, or else let civilians 
use P SU parking areas. 

The Ione accommodates only fonr cars at a time, and 
presumably for a ten-minute period. Ridiculous? 
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Something else that hasn't made sense to me is the present 

plan for the light rail system, because it seems to be going out 

• \ of its wa.y to get to town; however, since I don I t know that much 

about it I shouldn't comment. 

Thanks for letting me sound off, and hope some of these 

ideas will be put into effect. 

Very truly yours, 



CITY OF 

PORTI.AND, OREGON 
OFFlCE OF TI-iE ,,v.. YOR 

Mayor Ivancie: 

Beverly Geiger 

Assistant to 
Mayor Francis J. lvancie 

303 City Hall 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

248-4129 

July 14, 1981 

Mr. Stan Hartman of 2875 S.W. Champlain 
Drive (97201), 646-2129, called you to 
object to a proposal to charge everyone 
state income tax for the inspection of 
water supplies. 

Since ·Portland water is inspected by the 
City of Portland, and is pure, and we have 
the largest population concentration--why 
should Portland residents be charged, so 
that water districts outside our own, can 
be inspected? 

Mr. Hartman wanted you to have his views 
on this matter. Evidently this proposal 
was given some coverage in the media last 
week. 

Beverly 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 

Mr. Robert Wilson 
1500 Southwest Fifth Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97201 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

July 14, 1981 

Francis J lvanc ie 
Mayor 

I want to thank you for sharing a copy of your letter 
to the Editor with me, in which you discuss various 
perspectives on the residents of Old Town. 

You develop some interesting thoughts in regard to 
the social problems, the economics, and traditional 
solutions. 

I appreciate the opportunity to know your views in 
these matters. I hope you will let me hear from you 
again. 

FJ I: bg 

I 220 S.W. 5th 
Portland . Oregon 97204 



City Council 

This is a letter sent to the Oregonion on July 8, 

I feel very strongly on the issues addressed in this 

letter and want to express my support of your directions 

in this matter. I also hope some questions will arise 

out of the letter reguarding the economics - of the area 

and the citys libility. 

Sincerely 

~~, ~----
Robert Wilson 



To The Editor: 

I feel that the transient issue has been somewhat 

one sided in the press. I am a lifelong resident of 

Oregon and a 2 1/2 year resident of a downtown condiminum 

so this is my home also. 

The position of Mr. Stoops and the Burnside Consortium 

is selfserving and unfair. Most of the people who run 

these programs do not live in the areas they serve . 

What would be their postion if I supported a program in 

their neighborhood where the participants would get stumbling 

drunk in front of their houses , deficating on their flower 

beds? This is a mockery of Portland and I am behind Mayor 

Ivancie and the city council 100%. 

These ,programs are self-generating as they dodn't solve 

the problems they are dealing with but perpetuate them. 

These people had pride so why dodn't they give pride back 

to them. Immediate needs are given at will, not earned, 

to anyone who stumbles into the door. This is charitable, 

but does not solve the problem. Let them clean up their 

enviroment for the food and especially the pride they so 

desperately need. 

In studing the economics ,,1Df ,.Old Town I found out an inter­

esting fact, the costs per square foot of these domicilles 

are from 2 to J times the rent of a luxury downtown condimtnum. 

The landlords do little or nothing for the money except 

shoveling out the empty wine bottles. I wish I had a business 
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with that cash flow and little or no liability. 

In summation1 

Old Town existance is economics. Transients are good 

business. Churches provide free food, landlords reap 

some of the highest rents in Portland, grocerys and bars 

are self explanitory, the city houses the drunks. the 

city and county take care of the sick and beat up. 

Government money, City money, County money, Church money 

- My money, My money to where? A few self-serving people 

and we the citizens (Taxpayers) of Portland pick up the tab. 

Robert Wilson 

1500 s.w. 5th 

Portland, Ore. 97201 

224-8188 after 4:JO P.M. 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

July 2, 1981 

Steve Citron 
Portland Action Committees 

Together, Inc. 
3534 S.E. Main Street 
Portland, Oregon 97214 

Dear Mr. Citron: 

Francis J. lvancie, Mayor 
1220 SW. 5th Avenue 

Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 248-4120 

I want to thank you for writing in support of 
the Neighborhoods Against Crime program. This 
Ordinance has been continued and will be heard 
on July 15, 1981 before the City Council. 

Your views will be given full consideration 
at the time I make a decision on this Ordinance. 
I appreciate your taking the time to share 
your perspective. 

FJI/lsu 
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PACT, INC. 

6-18-81 

Mayor Frank Ivancie 
1220 SW 5th Avenue/City Hall 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

Re: Neighborhoods Against Crime 

Dear Mayor Ivancie, 

A/C 503 233-8491 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

As you know very well, crime is a complex phenomenon, difficult to understand or control . 
We know that the police, by themselves, cannot prevent crimes. We do know that the 
complexity of crime increases with the size of the community. The Neighborhoods Against 
Crime program has identified two factors in the control of crime that small communities 
have over large urban areas. These are neighbors being aware of each other and watching 
out for each other. This amounts to social control of the environment and safer neighbor­
hoods. 

The NAC Neighborhood Watch program is an economical, successful effort to develop a sense 
of shared responsibility to reduce crime. The program unites neighbors in a systematic 
approach, essentially making individuals aware of each other and the types of crime around 
them, then showing them ways to help each other stop criminal activity. 

It would be a shame to lose a program that delivers so much for so little. Because I've 
witnessed the positive effect of NAC efforts in the southeast, I felt that I should write 
to you in support of the program . Neighborhoods Against Crime is an essential part of 
SE Portland's battle against crime; NAC enjoys the support of the police as well as the 

you to support NAC thru city general funds. 

Director 

SC:mo 
cc: City Commissioners 

Jean Gordon 

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 



Mayor Frank Ivancie 
Portland City Hall 
1220 SW 5th 
Portland, Oregon 972~5 

Dear Mayor Ivancie, 

Mrs. John A. Grant 
8403 SW 61 st 
Portland, Oregon 97219 
June 19, 1981 

{fil ll @ ll OW fl @) 
JUN 2 4 1981 il 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

.It is my understanding that on June 24th the city council 1s 
to consider an ordinance to establish a new Crime Prevention Unit 
with coordinators tn each neighborhood office through out the city. 
The job descriptions and budget amounts for this program sounds 
much like the ones developed for Neighborhoods Against Crime. This 
as I suspect you know, was a program funded by ·a " Federal Gover­
ment grant. In rereading the objectives and goals of this program, 
one thing stands out very clearly. The one main goal for this 
project was to establish, at the end of eighteen months(extended 
to two years)a self sustaining, all volenteer crime prevention 
program in every neighborhood. It would seem that t•1s goal has 
not been achieved. 

I hope you study this proposal with great care. The bull.get 
allows for an ample salary but I think provides VBRY LIMITED monitary 
tools with which to develop : and maintain any meaningful, successful 
Crime Prevention programs. In my view poor usage of our tax dollars. 

We already _ have an excellent Crime Prevention Unit in our 
Portland Police Department with highly skilled, trained personnel. 
They provide the training,&education f~r neighborhood watch, rape 
prevention • ..l.Dck 1n..stallat1on and any of the programs - the :neighbor. 
hood coordinator would request (as they do now). I believe that 
giving these funds to an existing division that already has the 
expirtees,knoweledge of each neighborhoods special needs, and the 
trained personnel would not only beamore prudent use of public funds 
but provide the citizens with a much higher level of crime prevention 
techniques. 

Very truly yours, 
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CITY OF 

PORTIAND, OREGON 
OFFlCE OF lliE r,v,. YOR 

August 18, 1981 

Mr. Oliver Domreis 
Engineering Services 
Multnomah County 
Building 412, Room 226 

Beverly Geiger 

Assistant to 
Mayor Francis J . lvancie 

303 City Hall 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

248-4129 

The attached suggestion came to the 
Mayor's Office. I am passing it along 
for your ~nformation. 

Also, Bernie Steinberger of 12704 NE 
Halsey (225-5640) contacted the 
Mayor's Office recently with the sugges­
tion that we discontinue the assorted 
colors for the city bridges, using 
all one color for lower maintenance 
cost . 



Honorable Francis Ivancie, Mayor 
City Hall, 1220 S.W. 5tµ 
Portland, Ore. 97202 

11 August 1981 

Dear Mayor Ivancie:-

John F. Grant 
7316 S.E. 17th 
Portland, Ore. 97202 

r□)~@rn~W~[ID 
Liu AUG 1 o 198·1 

MAYOi<.'S OFFICE 

Just to bring to you my candid thoughts as to your performance as May­
or of this Great.and Beautiful City. 

Terry Shrunk prQV~d anybody could by Mayor of .Portland 

Neil Goldschmidt proved a Politition could bJ our Mqon 

Connie McCready proved we don't need a Uayor 

And 

Francis Ivancie proved we would be better off without a Mayor. 

Locally elected · Of:f:lcials who go after Federal Funds have no place 
on our Ballot. This Nation is not a Socialist State. We depend 
only upon our Local Taxes and Private !Dterprise. The ingenuity 
of the individual. There is absolutely no place in our Constitution 
providing for Federal Assistance for anything. 'lhere shall be noth­
ing above the State level. In ease of National or Natural :&nergency, 
the State MAY borrow from the Federal Government. However, Public 
subscription and Private lbnations is the Amerio-an Way • 

.Any other way is Un-American, .Anti-American and ~mocratic. 

Sicnerely 
~ 4f:2-~ .. f 
u ;hn ;_ ~ant ' 
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ay act ·vity foices state 
to cl se scenic rest stop 

WEST LINN - The scenic.Willamette Falls 
rest stop on the southbound side of 1-205 will 
have to be closed because other means of cooling 
its popularity as a homosexual trysting place have 
failed, the state Highway Division said Wednes­
day. 

Concrete barricades will be set up to blockade 
the area, which has restrooms, picnic tables and a 

magnificent view of Oregon City and the Wil­
lamette River. 

A .simple viewpoint parking area on the other 
side of the freeway will stay open for the time 
being, state State Highway Enginee r H. Scott 
Coulter said. 

Almost 150 arrests have been made for various 
types of male homosexual activity, according to 
Ross Cravens, Clackamas Countv chief deputy 
oistriciatiorney.- " • •• '--- - ". -- - • --· ~ 

- 1he rest area averaged 350 vehicles a day dur­
ing a week-long test traific count recently, ac-
cording to Mike Smith of tile Mil waukie district 
highway office. • 1 

West Linn Police Chief Art Enderlin said his 
office threw iii- the -towel arid asked 'for the clo- I 
sure after it became obvious t!lat numerous ar- !' 

ir rests had not slowed red 1lced the incidents. 

[IB~® ~ ~W[a[ID 
AUG 5 1981 

Just the opposite, said Enderlin: Publicity ap­
ff peared to act as advertising. 

Numerous pro:essional people were among the 
violators, he said. Some said they had driw n up 

~ from Northern California to join the activi ties. 

M AYOR'S OFFICE 

They have included ministers. ~ gr:.1.ce-schooi 
'J)rincipal, a doctor, school teachers, an engineer 

·, ~nd a biologist. - ·------ ­
One recent Sunday afternoon, Craven said, a 

:, ·woman said she and her husband left the rest stop 1 
:, in outrage after ~e_eing t_w~ rnen ope_niy _ex,chang- I 

ing homosexual acts atop a picnic table. ·-- , 
-Morecoiniiion;·fne'"atfoi-neysa1d.Ts dating in I 
the restroom followed by consummation in a 1! 
11earby brush patch. 

Police Chief Enderlin said he has been told by 
Highway -Division maintenance people that er::is­
ing or painting over telephone numbers and offers 
written on the wall has become an expensive 
'Proposition. 

But the policing has been even more expensive. 
,. His force, which has 16 officers, ha~ spent more 

than $8,000 trying to control the nuisance. / 

.. .. 

r 
I 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
OFFICE OF CllY A TIORNEY 

Christopher P. Thomas, City Attorney 
1220 S.W. 5th Avenue 

Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 2484047 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJ: 

Jim Kuffner 
Mayor's Office 

Peter R. Mersereau l'Aht 
Senior Deputy City Attorney 

September 29, 1981 

Worbi.,ns:ton v. City of Portland ,, et al 

The above referenced District Court case is one of the 
six lawsuits presently filed stemming from the SID 
investigation. In fact, Robin Worbington was one of the 
three individuals arrested on the night of the Outsider's 
raid on December 12, 1979, and was ultimately convicted for 
possession of controlled substances. 

We have now received a Request for Production of 
Documents, one item of which potentially impacts the Mayor's 
office. The following request, itemized as interrogatory 
no. 11 asks for 

Any and all documents relating to or 
which could reasonably lead to the 
discovery of information relating to 
communications from, to, with, between 
or among Neil Goldschmidt, Frank 
Ivancie, Charles Jordan, Bruce Baker, 
Ron Still, James Brouillette, Melvin 
Hulett, Rob H. Aichele or anyone else 
on the Portland City Council or any 
member of the Portland Police Bureau 
regarding police misconduct. 

For your information, we intend to object to the scope 
of this interrogatory on the grounds that it is overly broad 
and harassing. However, anticipating that Mayor Ivancie's 
intra-bureau correspondence pertaining to police misconduct 
may ultimately be discoverable, I would appreciate any 
assistance you might be able to give me in locating such 
correspondence. A response to these interrogatories is not 
due until October 26, 1981. Thanks for you help. 

PRM: tak 
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CITY OF 

2 PORTLAND, OREGON 

September 2, 1981 

Mr. Steven Nance-Sasser 
4642 SE Division Street 
Portland, OR 97206 

Dear Mr. Nance-Sasser: 

I appreciate your taking the time to 
share your views with me in regard to 
the choice of a Volvo by Commissioner 
Strachan. 

Francis J lvancie 
Mayor 

She wanted a small, fuel efficient station 
wagon with manual transmission. American 
cars were looked at first. In fact, a K-car 
was leased, but developed mechanical problems 
and was turned back. 

Her Volvo is leased by the City through a 
local firm --Jim Fisher, so a Portland 
company is involved, as well. 

For more details on this matter, I would sug­
gest a call to Commissioner Strachan at 
248-4151. 

Thanks for sharing your thoughts and for looking 
out for USA! 

FJI :bg 

cc: Commissioner Strachan 

I 220 S. W. 5th 
Portland . Oregon 97204 
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EXHIBIT 
DIRECTORS: LYN AND STEVEN NANCE-SASSER 
OREGON STATE FAIR AND EXPOSITION CENTER 
2330 SEVENTEENTH NE. 
SALEM, OREGON 97310 
503/378-3247 
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AUG 1419bl August 13, 1981 

Mayor Frank Ivancie 
The City of Portland 
1220 S.W. Fifth Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

Dear Mayor, 

MA )'Ui,'S OFHCE 

Today I heard on the news that the United States has fallen 

to eigth amoung the richest nations in the World in regards to 

individual per capita income. 

Sweden is third. 

It is appaling to know that our city tax money is being given to 

Sweden instead of staying home, so that Margaret Strachen can drive 

a Volvo. 

What are you doing to rectify situation such as this in our city 

/ 
St~enNance-Sasser 

,,,.. 

4642 S.E. Division Street, Portland, 97206 

cc: Margaret Strachen 
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CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 

October 23, 1981 

James R. Schoen 
The Paul Revere Companies 
901 Weatherly Building 
516 SE Morrison Street 
Portland, OR 97214 

Dear Mr. Schoen: 

Francis J. lvancie 
Mayor 

Thank you for the interest, expressed by 
your letters to the City Attorney and to 
Mayor Ivancie, in the legal action filed 
by Mr. Frank Fritzie against the City. We 
share your belief that the benefits of the 
minority business enterprise program should 
be limited to those who have been economically 
disadvantaged because of their minority race 
or origin. Needless to say, the City will 
endeavor to defend this position in the legal 
proceedings. 

BG/b 

Sincerely, 

i3~ GUJ~ 
Beverly Geiger () 

1220 S.W. 5th 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
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Paul Revere 
Companies 

OCT 2 19tfi 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 
WORCESTER . MASSACHUSETTS O 1 608 TEL : (617) 799 -4441 Weatherly Building _ Suite 901 

516 S.E. Morrison Street 
Portland, OR 97214 

Phone: 234-5441 
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THE PAUL REVERE COMPANIES 

THE PAUL REVERE LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY 

THE PAUL REVERE PROTECTIVE LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY 

THE PAUL REVERE VARIABLE ANNUITY INSURANCE COMPANY 
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PORTI.AND, OREGON 
OFflCE OF THE MA'IOR 

October 16, 1981 

Dick Braman 
City Attorney's Office 
Room 315, Bldg. 131 

Dick: 

Beverly Geiger 

Assistant to 
Mayor Francis J. lvancie 

303 City Hall 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

248-4129 

I need a little guidance in how to 
respond to the attached letter to 
the Mayor. 

- a c\ 

Beverlyµ-

cc: Charlie Graham 
Room 203, City Hall 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
Christopher P. Thomas, City Attorney 

1220 SW. 5th Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

( 503) 248-404 7 
OFFICE OF CITY ATTORNEY 

October 20, 1981 

INTEROFFICE MEMORADUM 00 ~ @ [n w ~ [ID 
TO: Beverly Geiger 

B 131-R30 3 
OCT 2 ! 198'1 

MA YOKS OFFICE 
FROM: Richard A. Braman 

RE: 

Sr. Deputy City Attorney 
B131-R315 

Draft of letter from Mayor to James R. Schoen 

Chris Thomas received an identically-worded letter from Mr. 
Schoen, copy attached. Responding to your October 16 
request, I suggest the following reply: 

James R. Schoen 
The Paul Revere Companies 
901 Weatherly Building 
516 SE Morrison Street 
Portland, Oregon 97214 

Dear Mr. Schoen: 

Thank you for the interest, expressed by your 
letters to the City Attorney and me, in the legal action 
filed by Mr. Frank Fritzie against the City. I share 
your belief that the benefits of the minority business 
enterprise program should be limited to those have been 
economically disadvantaged because of their minority 
race or origin. Needless to say, the City will endeavor 
to defend this position in the legal proceedings. 

RAB:djb 
Enclosure 
cc: Charlie Graham 

B131-R203 

Sincerely, 

Mayor 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

October 16, 1981 

Noel E. Lopez 
1334 NW 25th, Apt. 204 
Portland, OR 97210 

Dear Mr. Lopez: 

Office of 
Francis J. lvancie. Mayor 

1220 S.W. 5th 
Portland, Oregon 

(503) 248-4120 

I am responding to your letter to Mayor Ivancie regarding 
Adult and Family Service assistance requirements. This 
program is administered by the State of Oregon so your 
concerns would best be addressed to the State Ombudsman at 
229-5700. Criteria for public assistance is set at the 
State level so questions and options should be explored 
with State employees. 

It is indeed a tough job market we are faced with here in 
Portland. I am enclosing yellow pages from a phone direc­
tory which may give you some ideas on places where your 
application for work could be submitted. 

I also suggest the private employment agencies who do not 
charge a fee for day labor jobs. These temporary opportunities 
may give you some income until something more permanent comes 
along. Also check daily or weekly with the State Employment 
office nearest your residence. 

The Tri-County Information and Referral Office (222-5555) may 
have additional ideas. Also you might call the Northwest Food 
Processors Association (226-2848) in the Cascade Plaza. The 
Oregon Hotel and Motel Association (255-5135) 12724 SE Stark 
may have some job leads. Contact Restaurants of Oregon 
Association (223-2243) Terminal Sales Building. Maybe if 
you write a certain number of letters a week, listing your 
qualifications, the effort may pay dividends. A professional, 
business-like approach, including the presentation of a resume, 
puts any applicant in a good position to be considered, where 
opportunities do exist. You write a good letter! 

I hope I have been of some help to you. Good luck! 

herely, c.. , 
Beve3er ~ 
Assistant to the Mayor 

bg 

P.S. There is a Northwest Ex-Offenders Club in the Gill Bldg. 
248-3273. Sometimes it helps to talk about our problems. 
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CITY OF 

PORTI.AND, OREGON 
Of1'1CE OF lliE MAYOR 

October 16, 1981 

Noel E. Lopez 
1334 NW 25th - -Apt. · 204 
Portland, OR 97210 

Dear Mr. Lopez: 

Beverly Geiger 

Assistant to 
Mayor Frencis J. lvancie 

303 City Hall 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

248-4129 

When you go to the State Employment 
Office, ask if you are eligible for 
Unemployment Compensation benefits 
while you look for work. 

While 18 weeks of employment are 
necessary, between October of 1980 
and September of 1981, (at least this 
is my understanding) it may be that 
if you were on Work Release, or employed 
while incarcerated, it might apply. 

An employment counselor for the State 
can check their computer, so you might 
want to look into it, if you haven't 
already. 

I didn't think of this possibility 
when I answered you letter, so wanted 
to contact you with a second note. 

Beverly Geiger 

.... .... ,-



GRANAT Lumber Corporation 
4412 N. Maryland• Mailing Address: P.O. Box 17099, Portland, Oregon 97217 

Telephone: (503) 288-9186 • Cable: GRANAT 

------[tl 
October 9, 1981 

Henry Granat 
Kar/Granat 

00 ~ @ [? ~ \Yl ~ [ID 
OCT 1 3 1981 The Honorable Mayor 

Mr. Frank Ivancie 
City Hall -
Portland, Oregon 

Dear Mayor Ivancie: 

MA Y0R·s OFFICE 

We read in the paper where you oppose our local utilities 
participation in baling out the W.P.P . S.S. from their apparent 
dilana with the nuclear power plants. 

We whole-heartedly concur with your opinion and statements and 
feel that the citizens of Portland should back you 100% on your 
firm stand. 

As a small business man for over thirty-five years, I have never 
received any public money to back wrong decisions made in our 
office. Most small firms are in the same position. We do not feel 
that the poor planning of the public power utilities in the state of 
Washington, should now suddenly become a burden for the public to bear. 

Thanks for your outright opposition to the local tax payers footing 
part of this enormous expense. 

Sincerely yours, 

HG/ml 



CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 

Marie Hahn 
6405 S.E. 44th 
Portland, OR 

Dear Ms. Hahn: 

June 25, 1981 

97206 

Franc is J . lvancie 
Mayor 

Thank you for your letter regarding the funding 
for the P.A.C.T. Senior Service Center. The 
City funding for this program is at the same 
level as last year. However, because of in­
flation those dollars buy less. The Portland 
Area Agency on Aging is actively seeking other 
funding sources. In addition they are recruiting 
volunteers to provide additional services. 

I agree the Senior Service Center enriches the 
lives of many. Hopefully this will continue 
with both public funding and private assistance. 

BG/gg 
cc: Commissioner Strachan 

1220 S.W. 5th 
Portland . Oregon 97204 
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